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Joyce Phillips

From: Stacey Ray
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 4:27 PM
To: Joyce Phillips
Subject: Fw: Comprehensive Plan Comments

Hi Joyce,  

I'm not sure how these made their way to me but see below for a comment on the Comprehensive Plan. 

Thank you! 

Stacey Ray (she/her) 
Director of Strategic Planning & Performance | Office of Performance & Innovation 
City of Olympia  
360.753.8046 | sray@ci.olympia.wa.us 

All email correspondence is subject to public disclosure. 

The City of Olympia honors and acknowledges the indigenous people who have stewarded this land since time immemorial 
and who still inhabit the area today, the Steh-Chass Band of Indigenous people of the Squaxin Island Tribe. 

From: Mary <memckain@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 4:02 PM 
To: Stacey Ray <sray@ci.olympia.wa.us> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Comments 

I think I might be too late to comment on the Community Values and Vision chapter of the Comprehensive Plan. 
But if not, below are my comments.  My concern is the excessive noise made by vehicles with modified exhaust 
systems. It seems to be getting worse every day. 

Weather visiting with friends on the front porch, picnicking in the back yard or at a local park, or attending an 
outdoor summer concert at the State Capitol we should all have the right to enjoy our time our doors without 
disruptions caused by excessive noise. 

In addition, cycling along our roadways can be dangerous due to loud noise.  Sudden, loud noises can startle 
cyclists potentially causing them to lose control and make abrupt maneuvers that could lead to accidents and 
injuries. 

Thank you for considering my comments. 

Mary Ellen McKain 
1520 Palomino Dr. SE 
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